
DIT Minutes, February 21, 2018 

HS Library, 3:30 

 

Members present: Michelle Cline, Jason Chamberland; Kelly Chennault; Kimber Stevens, 

Angela Clark, Zach Masterson, Darlene LaPrade, Rebecca Bain, Linda Eddy, Charles Harford, 

Jackie King, Susan McCann, Kristen Thompson, Brittany Owens, Jane Gilmer, Emily Betts, 

Terry Furrh, Karla Hance, Amy Browning 

 

Members absent: Amy Hunt, Judy Woodrum, Roman Cline, Jerry Ptak, Casey Chase,Tommy 

Mobley, Alyssa Littlejohn, Connie Collins, Ella Jackson, Heather Good, Luke Masterson, Beau 

Cline, Beth Burton, Emma Masterson, Whitley Hill, Tammy Plunkett, Steve Hendrix, Lucas 

Hendrix, Holly Hance, Amanda Masterson, Detra Slayden, Leslie Joslin, Kirt Cockerham, 

 

Dr. Cline called the meeting to order. The January 10th meeting minutes were presented. Mr. 

Furrh made a motion to accept minutes; it was seconded by Mr. Harford. Mrs. Hance then 

presented the SHAC update and shared that each teacher will have an emergency kit and will 

receive those soon. Dr. Cline shared the calendar options for the 2018-2019 school year that 

the calendar committee created. Mrs. McCann made a motion to submit calendars for a staff 

vote and it was seconded by Mrs. LaPrade. Mrs. Bain then discussed the Readiness Levels 

section of the Emergency Operations Plan. Low attendance waivers were also discussed. Low 

attendance waivers were submitted for a vote by DIT members and were approved. The final 

discussion was in regards to budget considerations for next school year. The committee 

discussed a number of items they would like to be considered for next year’s budget. The 

meeting was then dismissed. The next meeting will be on March 21st at 3:30 in the HS library. 

 

 


